

THE CITY OF NEW YORK OFFICE OF THE MAYOR NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

March 26, 1992

Andres Washington Post Office Box 165 Bronx, New York 10451

Dear Friend:

The matter mentioned in your recent letter is handled for the city by the Police Department.

I have forwarded your letter to that office to examine your concerns and to acknowledge receipt of your letter within three weeks. If you do not hear from them within that timeframe, please do let me know.

Thank you for writing to me about this matter and I appreciate your patience as the office reviews your concerns.

Best regards.

David N. Dinkins MAYOR

Sincerely,